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DECEASED ORGAN DONATION

AZARA, April 01: A workshop on "Deceased Organ Donation" in association with “Zublee
Foundation” was organized at Girijananda Chowdhury University, Tezpur campus on 28 March,
2024. Miss Deeksha Kashyap, Project Coordinator of Zublee Foundation, addressed the
gathering with her eye opening speech. The workshop's primary objective was to raise
awareness regarding the critical importance of deceased organ donation, emphasizing its
potential to save lives and enhance quality of life for individuals in need. Miss Kashyap
underscored the significance of deceased organ donation, while the event further included a
panel discussion featuring individuals who either directly experienced or were acquainted
with instances of organ donation or transplantation. Interactive sessions provided attendees,
including students, faculty, and staff, with the platform to ask questions and address any
uncertainties they had regarding organ donation. The workshop garnered participation from
nearly 100 individuals, fostering a diverse and engaged attendees committed to
understanding and promoting organ donation initiatives.
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Students sharing their thoughts and seeking clarification on issues related to organ donation.
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Deeksha Kashyap delivering an eye opening speech on
Deceased Organ Donation.

The students actively participating in the workshop.




